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Army National Guard Units Return 
 

     On February 24th, several hundred people showed up 
at the Avalon Conference Center in Chippewa Falls to 
welcome home the Wisconsin Army National Guard’s 
724th En Bn from their10 month tour of duty in Iraq. 
     Commander William Klemke as well as other 
American Legion Post 77 members were present at the 
ceremony to show community and Legion troop support. 
 

 
 

     Several bus loads of soldiers (below) off loaded at the 
Avalon Conference Center and Hotel for the welcome 
home ceremony and one more night away from home.  
They had just completed five days of demobilization at 
Fort Mc Coy near Sparta, Wisconsin. 
 

 
 

     Boy Scout Troop 13 Scouts (below) helped pass out 
US Flags to those attending the homecoming.  The flags 
were provided by the Chippewa Falls Patriotic Council. 
 

 
Troop 13 Scouts welcome guests with US Flags. 

 

Memorial Day Schedule 
 

Sat., May 28th   8:00 a.m.  Set gravesite flags at Forest  
   Hill Cemetery -- Help needed! 

 

Sun., May 29th   10:45 a.m.  Memorial Service at 
   Bateman Cemetery 
 

Mon., May 30th   9:00 a.m.  Memorial Service at Prairie 
  View Cemetery 

 

  10:15 a.m.  Memorial Day Parade,  
  Downtown Chippewa Falls 
 

11:00 a.m.  Memorial Service at Irvine 
Park Band Stand, Chippewa Falls 

 
American Legion Baseball 

 

     In this mailing we have 
included a membership 
application for the Post 77 
Dugout Club.  Your 
membership and donations 
support both the senior and 
junior teams.  Donors will 
be listed in the game 
programs and on a poster 
displayed on the field. 
     All home games are 
played at Gannon Field in Casper Park and the games 
begin in June once high school baseball is over. 
     This summer there will be two Junior Legion teams 
and one Senior team.  This is the first time we’ve had two 
Junior teams, according to Coach Mike Thompson.  
Three parents have volunteered to help out this year.  The 
Juniors will play in two out of town tournaments, one in 
La Crosse and one in Marshfield. The senior team will 
play a tournament in Minneapolis.  This year, there 
should be 20 plus games played in all. 
     The candy sale by Post 77 members during early 
March generated funds that help fund this great youth 
baseball program.  At a recent post meeting, Coach 
Thompson was presented with a check for $1,500.00 to 
be used for team expenses. 
 

Special 
Presentation 

Series Continues 
 

     Post Historian Cal 
Kraemer has arranged 
another special presentation to follow the July 21st 
meeting of the Post and Auxiliary. 
     Scheduled to begin at about 8:15 p.m., Larry Johnson, 
a member of the Chippewa Falls model flying club, will 
put on a special program after the regular  meeting.  He 
will bring a P 51, one of several planes he built and flies. 
Their new landing field is about 5 or 6 miles west of 
Chippewa Falls and just north off Cty. Hwy. N on county 
property.  A luncheon will follow the presentation. 


